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March 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Families of O’Gorman High School 
 
The Ontario Government ordered a closure of all schools effective Saturday, March 14, 2020 until 
Sunday, April 5, 2020.  This two-week isolation period following the March Break is in response to the 
COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
As part of the ordered closure, all COOP and Dual-Credit programs are temporarily suspended for all 
participating O’Gorman High School and ACCESS students.   This means that students are not to attend 
any COOP placements or any dual credit classes at Northern College during the ordered school closure.  
 
Please continue to visit our website at www.ncdsb.on.ca for ongoing updates and information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Director of Education 

http://www.ncdsb.on.ca/

